
                  
 PTO’s District 

Calendar Sale 
New Lenox 122 
PTO Linktree 

The New Lenox School District 122 Parent Teacher Organization (PTO) would like 
to welcome you to the 2023-2024 school year!  We hope that you had a wonderful 
and relaxing summer while creating lifelong memories. 
 
The mission of the New Lenox 122 PTO is to promote activities and programs that 
enhance the educational and social atmosphere within the school community.  We 
encourage collaboration between teachers, staff, parents, guardians and the New 

Lenox community so that we can offer our students many opportunities to thrive.   
 
Throughout the year, the PTO is tasked with managing fundraisers with funds going directly to student 
activities, schools for projects or needed equipment, and support to teachers and staff through our mini 
grant program and Teacher/Staff Appreciation Week.   
 
With the introduction of our Read-A-Thon this past March, and other successful fundraisers, we were able 
to restructure our budget, which now includes a theater production allowance; increase all twelve school 
account balances; and increase scholarships for both Lincoln-Way Central and Lincoln-Way West seniors 
who attended New Lenox grade schools.   
 
This summer, the Executive Board utilized our time to plan for an exciting, fresh, streamlined, and inclusive 
fundraising year with the introduction of several new events.  We are looking forward to inviting all families 
back to Friday night "Family BINGO", getting your groove on at "Disco with your Daughter", showing off 
your skills at "Bowling with my Buddy", creating a special friend at "Teddy Bear Picnic", bringing awareness 
to Mental Health with a family friendly 5K Walk/Run and Wellness Fair, celebrating our 8th Grade 
graduates at Graduation Dances, and kicking off the 2024 summer with "Family Night at the Joliet 
Slammers".  
 
Throughout the year, please follow us on Facebook and Instagram, as well as our updated website.   
 
We appreciate your continued support by participating in fundraisers, dining at our monthly Dine & 
Donates, attending events, and your generous donations. Our 2023-2024 Twelve Month District Calendar 
is now on sale and includes dates for all PTO events, fundraisers, and Dine & Donates along with NLSD 
122 important dates and much more.  Calendars can be purchased on our website (www.newlenoxpto.org) 
between now and September 15th.   
 
All NLSD 122 families are welcome to attend meetings to share ideas, get involved, and meet new 
friends.  Our first meeting will be held on Thursday, September 21st at 9:30AM at Tyler School.  We hope 
to see you there. 
 
Wishing everyone a wonderful school year, 
 
Lauren Kaczmarski & Tina Rauch (Co-Presidents), Jordan Carrero (Vice President), Sam Malicdem, Julia 
McKibben & Megan Wendtland (Treasurers), Kelley Greinke & Jordan Tsoulos (Secretaries) 
 


